
 

ANGUILLA FINANCIAL SERVICES COMMISSION 
 

INVESTOR ALERT 

MINER EDGE Inc. 

The Anguilla Financial Services Commission (the “Commission”) is alerting the public that 

MINER EDGE Inc., a company incorporated in Anguilla on 9 July 2018, is not licensed, nor has 

it ever been licensed, by the Commission to carry on business in or from within Anguilla for the 

purpose of participating in an issue of securities, or to trade for its own account or for the 

account of customers in any form of transferable securities, including tokens. In particular, Miner 

Edge Inc. has failed to apply for registration as required by the Externally and Non-Regulated 

Service Providers Regulations, R.R.A. P98-6 under the Proceeds of Crime Act, R.S.A. c. P98.  

Any such business incorporated or otherwise organized under the laws of Anguilla is not 

regulated by the Commission and may not be regulated anywhere. Investors should be aware of 

the risks associated with unregulated investment business. 

Any complaints with respect to MINER EDGE Inc., may be directed to MINER EDGE Inc.’s, 
registered agent, namely: 
 

Intershore Consult (Anguilla) Ltd. 
The Hansa Bank Building  
P.O. Box 727  
The Valley  
Anguilla, B.W.I.  
Tel: (264) 498-3800  
Fax: (264) 498-3805 
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